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In December some marked the 45th anniversary of the section with a 
ride to Osmotherley. A good attendance at the AGM. Paul Feldon takes 
over as Chairman following Dave Headon’s retirement after a difficult 
but successful 3 years in office.

Thanks to all for contributing to the festive cheer at our Christmas party,
and especially the Feldon 3, Brian and Angela for organising the 
entertainment. A white Boxing Day meant we had a slightly smaller 
gathering than usual, as only 20 people made the journey to the High 
Force Hotel in Teesdale, with half a dozen intrepid riders braving some 
snowy roads soon after leaving Darlington.

Sad news for the start of the New Year.  Jim Ruck, a long time section 
member died in his sleep last night at the age of 87.  

Arrangements will be announced later in the Northern Echo.


